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Kevin McCarthy

From: SWETSTEIN2@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 11:12 AM
To: Nancy Muller
Cc: swetstein2@aol.com
Subject: Housing

  
  
Steven Wetstein 
8400 SW 36 Street 
Miami, FL 33155-3202 
Phone: 305-226-2480 
Cell: 786-239-0135 
swetstein2@aol.com 
 
Ms. Muller, 
  I strongly support: 

       Limiting  NHF funds to housing for low-income individuals with special needs, particularly individuals 
with mental health conditions. 

       Ensuring that the plan as outlined is enforced by the compliance staff during implementation; 

       Limiting awards of NHTF funding to not-for-profit organizations. 

 
 
 
Best, 
Steve 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 


